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December 16, 2022 
 

 
December	19th	 RU	store	
December	20th		 Show	What	You	Know	Program	

Ms.	Saguilan’s				Class	8:30	am	
Mrs.	Buell’s	AM	Class	8:30	am			----			Mrs.	Buell’s	PM	Class	12:00	pm	

December	20th		 End	of	Term	2		
Dec	21st-Jan	3rd					 Winter	Break	
January	4th	 	 Beginning	of	Term	3	
January	16th	 	 Martin	Luther	King	Jr.	Day	–	NO	SCHOOL	
January	20th	 	 Professional	Development			AM/	FULL	DAY	-	EARLY	DISMISSAL	11:30			(NO	PM)	
January	27th	 	 “Show	What	You	Know”	Program					AM/Full	Day	8:30			PM:		12:00	
	

DECEMBER BUILDER THEME: KIGATSUKU – LOOKING FOR WAYS TO SERVE OTHERS” 
Our	students	are	off	the	charts	fabulous!!		They	exhibit	it	in	so	many	ways.		Looking	for	ways	to	serve	others	just	seems	to	
come	naturally	to	them.	
	

STUDENT’S DOCKET: 
Parents,	we	hope	to	clear	up	any	confusion	concerning	your	student’s	docket.	The	docket	contains	several	colored	file	
folders	representing	the	following	subjects:	

Plain	Manila	Folder:	TAKE	HOME	FOLDER	 	 Red	-						Reading	
Yellow	–	Math	 	 	 	 	 	 Green	-		Science	
Blue	–					History	 	 	 	 	 Purple	-	Language	Arts	
Orange	-Spelling	 	 	 	 	 Gray	-					Reading	University		 	

We	have	instructed	our	teachers	and	instructors	to	please	mark	a	star	on	the	top	of	all	papers	and	place	them	in	the	
“TAKE	HOME	FOLDER”.	This	will	indicate	to	our	parents	that	these	papers	have	been	reviewed	and	can	stay	at	home.	
These	papers	should	be	taken	out	of	the	dockets	and	keep	at	home.	If	the	student	has	homework,	these	papers	will	be	in	
the	proper	labeled	folder;	i.e.	math	homework	will	be	in	the	yellow	math	folder,	etc.			
	
One	purpose	of	the	docket	is	to	help	American	Prep	implement	a	“no	loose	papers”	policy.		All	papers	should	be	placed	in	
the	correct	file	folder	inside	the	docket.		That	way,	students	always	have	what	they	need	with	them	in	class	and	at	
home.		Please	remove	all	stickers	from	the	outside	of	your	student’s	docket.		We	love	that	our	students	are	learning	the	
importance	of	organization	and	being	responsible	for	their	own	paperwork	and	homework.		
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PICTURE DAY – THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 30th  
  

FOOD DRIVE:  
At	the	ELC	our	goal	was	to	collect	300	canned	goods	and	non-perishable	food	items	for	the	Utah	Food	Bank.			We	were	
able	to	collect	710	food	items.		That’s	more	than	double	our	goal!!	We	are	so	proud	of	our	students	and	parents	that	
helped	make	this	drive	a	success!!	What	a	great	opportunity	for	our	students	to	participate	in	such	an	incredible	cause.	
We	greatly	appreciate	your	support!	
	
The	food	we	collect	will	go	to	the	Utah	Food	Bank,	who	will	then	pass	it	along	to	230	partner	agencies	across	the	state,	
including	food	pantries,	meals	on	wheels	programs,	backpack	programs	for	schools,	and	walk-in	cafeterias	for	those	in	
need.		To	find	out	more	about	where	our	donations	will	go,	visit	www.utahfoodbank.org.		THANK	YOU	for	your	amazing	
support.	
      

SCHOOL FEES: 
The	UCA	Governing	Board	will	review	proposed	fees	for	each	American	Prep	school	for	the	2023-2024	School	Year.	
Parents	may	review	the	proposed	fees	and	have	an	opportunity	to	share	thoughts	or	concerns	for	Board	members	to	
consider	before	approving	these	fees.		
	
Please	take	some	time	to	review	the	fees	your	local	school	proposed.	You	can	find	the	related	documents	on	the	
American	Prep	School	Fee	webpage:	
https://www.americanprep.org/school-fees/		
	
There	are	two	opportunities	for	public	comment	specific	to	these	proposed	fees	at	their	scheduled	board	meetings	held	
at	the	American	Preparatory	Schools	District	Office	located	at	12894	S.	Pony	Express	Rd.	Unit	600,	Draper,	UT,	on	the	
following	dates	beginning	at	7:00	PM:	

• December	15th,	2022,	and	
• January	26th,	2022	

Board	Meeting	information	is	available	at	https://www.americanprep.org/american-prep/uca-agenda-and-minutes/."	
	
Our next newsletter will be distributed Friday, January 6th. We want to take this opportunity to wish you a wonderful and safe 
winter break!  Thank you for your continual support, your kind words, countless volunteer hours, and most importantly the 
opportunity to associate with and teach your sweet, smart children!  They truly brighten our day! 
 
 
 

Kindergarten Corner:   	 
	 Student	to	Teacher:	“We’re	going	sledding	after	school,	wanna	come?		My	number	is	12301.		Ask	your	mom	if	it’s	okay.”	
	
 

Early Learning Center 
 


